
 
 

Influenza Vaccinations 

This year there will be 3 different influenza 
vaccines, dependent upon age. 

For people aged 65 years and over, you will be 
able to receive the FLUAD® QUAD Vaccine. It 

cannot be given to people under the age of 65 
years. 

People aged Under 65 years will receive the 
AFLURIA® QUAD vaccine. 

Children aged 6 – 35 months will receive the 
AFLURIA® QUAD JUNIOR vaccine. 

Vaccines will be available for people aged 65 
years and over from the 14 April, 2021. 

For those people within high risk groups, vaccines 
will be available from 21 April, 2021. 



For the general population vaccines will be 
available from 28 April, 2021. 

We cannot give vaccines earlier than the dates 
specified above. 

Administration of the vaccines is dependent upon 
the practice receiving the vaccines that have been 

ordered. Please be patient if your appointment has 
to be cancelled due to non-supply of the vaccine. 

IMPORTANT – If you are having the covid 
vaccination, you must wait 2 weeks until after the 
second dose of the covid vaccine has been given 
before you have the influenza vaccine. 

If you have had the influenza vaccines, you must 
wait 2 weeks before starting the covid vaccination 
schedule. 

You cannot have an influenza vaccine at the same 
time as the covid vaccinations. 

 


